TOWN OF GLASGOW
SPECIAL COUNCIL MEETING

June 27, 2019

Mayor Donald Fannin called the meeting to order at 19:00.
Roll call was taken. All members were present and a quorum was present.

A moment of silence was observed and the Pledge of Allegiance was
recited.

Certification of Election

Council members reviewed the election results and signed the Certificate of
Election form to verify the results.

Payment of Past Due Bills/Finances

Mayor Fannin is planning to make payments for past due bills as soon as
the check for the sale of the Hydro Truck is received. The check was
scheduled to be mailed on June 17th, but still has not arrived. Stan Garten
made a motion to pay all past due bills when the check for the truck arrives.
Mike Szerokman seconded the motion. Motion passed unanimously. The
past due phone bill for the fire department also needs to be paid. John
Alderson made a motion for the town to pay the phone bill for the fire
department. Stan Garten seconded the motion. Motion passed

unanimously.



Town Hall Meeting

Members of the council are planning an informative Town Hall Meeting to
let the citizens know about the town’s financial situation and possible paths
that could result. The members would like to address issues related to the
sewer system, trash pickup, water and police protection. A powerpoint
presentation was suggested. Final plans for the meeting need to be made
and the tentative date for the meeting is July 15th.

Adjournment

John Alderson made a motion to adjourn. Eddie Hamilton seconded the
motion. Motion passed unanimously. Meeting adjourned at 20:15.
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